
 
 

01 January 2020 
 
Ann Arbor Planning Commission 
Ann Arbor, MI 
planning@a2gov.org 
 
RE:  Letter of Support for Garnett Site Plan and Rezoning 
  
Dear Planning Commission Members: 
 
I am in full support of the proposed project for developing the Garnet Building site.  I 
spent substantial time reviewing the proposal with Kelly Anderson.   
 

Kelly Anderson 
KLA Building Development 
345 Glenwood Street 
Ann Arbor, MI 48103 
www.kladevelopment  
734-260-2432 
kladev@msn.com  

 
This is a high quality proposal that is thoughtfully planned with respect to existing 
structures and proposed developments within the same area of Ann Arbor.  It is a 
valuable contribution to the existing neighborhood.   
 
Respectfully,   

 
Stephen C. Bayne, PhD. 
641 N 5th Ave 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104-1020 
734-649-8595 
sbayne@umich.edu  
 
 
 



 
Kim Mayes 
dba Urban Rider Cargo Bikes 
407 N. Fifth Ave.  
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
kim@urbanrider.bike 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2020 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 

I am writing in support of the proposed building known as, “The Garnet,” proposed for 

325 E. Summit, in Ann Arbor. As a business owner in the Kerrytown District, I welcome housing 
development in the neighborhood, and believe that this particular building will be an attractive 
addition to the local architecture. I believe that higher density housing is a benefit to the city, and 
I don’t see any credible reason not to redevelop that particular property.  

 
 Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Kim Mayes 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Planning Commission members, 
 
I am writing on behalf of the owners of 912, 920, 924, and 944 N. Main St., which are                                     
the building to the west of the new proposed Garnet Building at Broadway and Summit.                             
We offer our support and encouragement of both the PUD rezoning and approval of                           
the project as proposed. We have met with the development team and project                         
architect and believe that this high quality project that will have a positive impact on our                               
neighborhood. If you have any questions I can be reached via email dla@nomares.com                         
or at my office 734/882.8888. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Douglas Allen, Owner 
NOMA Real Estate Services 

 

944 N. MAIN ST. ANN ARBOR MICHIGAN 48104​ :::​ 734/260.0857​ ​:::​ ​NOMAres.COM ​::: @NOMA.res 
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